
 

Important days 
 

Class assembly: Thursday 10th October 
2024 

Swimming: Monday 18th November for 
two weeks. 

 
Homework is given out on a Friday and 

must be returned on a Tuesday. 
 

All homework is set on the Google 
Classroom and it is to be completed in our 

homework books. This includes the 
week’s spellings with a test every Friday. 

 
Reading books are changed when the 

children have finished the book. Please 
sign your child’s reading record so that 

their book can be changed.  
 

For this half term PE will be on Monday 
and Friday. All children should be wearing 

their full PE kits. 
 
 

In Autumn 1 our history topic is: The 
Empire Strikes Back! 

We will be looking at the British Empire, 
how it grew and how countries were 

treated during that time. 

  
In Autumn 2, our Geography topic is: Day 

of the Dead, The Americas. 
We will focus on the continent of South 

America and the physical and human 
geography in those countries. 

                   

In English, this term our books are: 

                     
   
We will be writing diary entries and letters 

with a grammar focus on using relative 
clauses beginning with who, which, 

where, when, whose, that or with an 
implied (i.e. omitted) relative pronoun. 

 

 

In Maths this term we 
will be looking at number 
and place value of 5 and 

6 digit numbers, 
comparing numbers, 

ordering and rounding. 
We will be continuing to 

practise fluency in the 
four operations and 

ensuring we consolidate 
our times tables from 

Year 4. 
 

 

This Autumn term 
in Art and DT, we 
will be studying 

drawing and 
painting as well as 

various artists.  

 

 

Our topics for RE this term are: 
‘Creation’ and ‘God’s Covenants’. We 
will continue looking at scripture in 

the Bible and broadening our 
knowledge of Bible stories. In other 

faiths, we will be learning about 
Shabbat in Judaism and then in the 

next half term, looking at what other 
religions say when life gets hard. 

  

Year 5 Autumn Term 2024 
 

This term our Science topics are ‘Living 
Things and Habitats’ and ‘Animals 

Including Humans.’ We will be learning 
about the life cycles of different 

animals including humans. 

Welcome to Year 5! 
 

We have lots of new topics to learn about 
as well as exciting trips and visitors 

planned. 
Have a look at the different topics we will 

be studying! 
Please remember to read every day, it is 

incredibly important! 


